
Dear colleagues, 

 

Mykolas Romeris University (Vilnius, Lithuania) with the support of the Lithuanian Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs is organizing an international conference on human rights and business issues on 23 
May 2019.  

The event will take place very soon and of course we are aware of the fact that the agenda of yours 
could be booked for the spring period already. Nevertheless, we would like to invite you to contribute 
to our conference with a presentation regarding business and human rights in general or to address 
specific topic regarding implementation of the UN guiding principles. Lithuania is planning to update 
its National Action Plan on Business and Human Rights this year, so we are interested if other 
countries face the same problems and what are/could be the solutions. 

We will encourage also the speakers to publish their contributions in the International Comparative 
Jurisprudence – an open-access and peer reviewed journal published by our university. 

If you have any questions – feel free to contact me via email arnas.liauksminas@mruni.eu. The 
deadline for application is 30 April 2019.  

 

With best regards, 

Arnas Liauksminas 
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